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I like Oregon’s current vote by mail system. It gives me time to research and vote 

when I have the time. I like being able to give full consideration to each candidate. I 

don’t like being rushed. Also, vote by mail insures more people who are Eligible to 

vote are able to vote. Let’s keep making it easy for working people, parents and 

caregivers to be able to cast their vote! 


